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CORRESPONDENCE RECEIVED  
 
Correspondence received for 8 November 2022 
 

 sender subject 

Priority list  

P1  No priority correspondence 

 
Secondary list 

S1 WDC Hailsham woman fined for asbestos fly tip 

S2 WDC Council pledges £250K to help tackle cost of living pressures 

S3 CPRE CPRE Sussex urge Sussex MPs to stand up for environment protection 

S4 Wealden Working 
Group Against Over 
Development 

New support service and guidelines 

S5 WDC Wealden Crematorium Open Day 

S6 WDC Wealden stand firm on protecting the environment 

S7 ESALC Big Sparks Event - celebrating some of the amazing things that communities are 
doing in East Sussex 

S8 WDC Council Tax Reduction Scheme 

S9 WDC New Directors at Wealden District Council 

S10 WDC Benefits Day 27th October Uckfield 

S11 ESCC Urgent plea - Foster Carers 

S12 Sussex Residents 
Association 

An introduction 

S13 South East Water Invite to consultation webinar on draft plans to secure future water supplies 

S14 WDC Electric vehicle charging is coming to Wealden car parks 

S15 WDC Westham Community Governance Review 

S16 High Hurstwood 
Village Hall 
Committee 

Invitation to the Parish Council to attend the HH Village Hall AGM on 9th 
November at 8pm 

S17 ESCC Local Transport Plan consultation 

S18 CPRE Coronation event planning 

S19 ESCC Temporary Road Closure – Framfield Road 9-13th January 

S20 WDC Willingdon & Jevington community governance review to reduce the number of 
councillors 

S21 ESALC Winter Sports Fund grant opportunity 

S22 WDC CIL payments to Town and Parish Councils 

S23 WDC Framfield Parish Council community governance review to reduce the number of 
councillors 

S24 WDC Christmas waste and recycling calendar 

S25 ESCC Members update 

S26 ESALC Big Spart Event - Eastbourne 

 
 
 
 
 


